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Carlisle TTC is now open, sessions based at the Methodist Central Hall, Market Street, Carlisle right in the heart of
the town centre, run every Thursday 7pm to 9.30pm and cost just £4 per night.

https://www.facebook.com/PingPongCarlisle/?fref=ts


Matthew Wallis the club chairman said “everyone is welcome, we really want to open the doors to the Carlisle

community, we currently have 8 tables and are looking to expand our sessions, there are some great plans for

2017. All the equipment is provided just come along and play. For further information contact us via our

Facebook page“
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